
 
 

ABBREVIATED MINUTES 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

WHO: Minginish Community Hall Association 

WHERE: Minginish Community Hall 

SUBJECT: Board meeting 

DATE: 25.04.2022 

PRESENT:  

Directors - Graham Campbell (GC) - chair, Julie Burnett (JB) - treasurer, Rod Mills (RM), Eilidh MacLean.  
In attendance – Willie Grant (WG) – OATS, Dawn Campbell (DC) – Project Officer (PO).  
Apologies – Mags McGlyn (MM), Ali MacKenzie (AM) and Steve Bailey (SB).  
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

FAIRY POOLS CAR PARK (FPCP) UPDATE FROM OATS:  

OATS have been focusing on a number of works in the car park –  

● Work on the new bridges and paths has now commenced. The bridges will make the 
crossings safer and will allow easier access for emergency services, should they need to 
attend.  

● Planned works – tarring and marking the carpark will take place after the very busiest of the 
tourist season. This will also tackle the issue of erosion.  

The Fairy Pools have been relatively busy with visitors (even in the off-season) and are anticipating 
that they will become busier as the season goes on. OATS have been having some difficulty reaching 
a full compliment of staff, in common with many other tourism providers in Skye this year, but they 
anticipate having staff arrive at various times through the summer (university holidays etc).  

COMMUNITY HOUSING:  

The community housing project is steadily moving on! MCHA are seeking support to develop the 
project on to pre-construction phase and will be seeking tenders to help us do that.  

 
FAIRY POOLS GRANT FUND:  
An application for shinty sticks, helmets and balls from North Skye Shinty Club was approved this 
month.  

Date of next meeting: 

Monday 23rd June, 7.30pm.   


